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I am writing this in opposition of SB 210. Making in-person voting on the date of the 

election the standard method of an election creates discriminatory barriers for many 

voters, and is a form of voter suppression. Many Americans cannot take time off of 

work to vote due to financial duress, or care commitments. Many places of work 

would require employees to take time off to vote, a luxury that many working class 

Americans do not have. This limits the freedoms of all Americans and their right to 

vote, and is not the America that strives to be the land of the free. 


